LISVANE MEMORIAL HALL AGM 
SUNDAY 19TH MAY 2024 7.30pm

Lisvane Memorial Hall has been at the heart of the community of Lisvane for nearly 75 years.  The Hall is administered by Trustees "for the purposes of physical and mental training and recreation and social, moral and intellectual development through the medium of reading and recreation rooms, library, lectures, classes, recreations and entertainments or otherwise as maybe found expedient for the benefit of the inhabitants of the Parish of Lisvane without distinction of sex or of political, religious or other opinions".  The Hall is unique in Lisvane because it has two halls, both served by kitchens for community use and a fully furnished stage in the Main Hall.
All residents of the Parish of Lisvane and users of the hall facilities are invited to attend our Annual General Meeting in the Main Hall to discover our plans for the future of the facility now we have received significant Section 106 Funding.  The Trustees also wish to develop the Hall further using other grant monies and from the Hall’s own funds.  Wine, soft drinks and nibbles will be provided.
Further details can be found on the LMH website: www.lisvanememorialhall.co.uk
Lisvane Memorial Hall is a Registered Charity run by a Board of Trustees and Regulated by the Charity Commission.

You could help the Hall by joining the “100 Club” if you do not already subscribe.
The “100 Club” exists to contribute to funding for improvements to the Hall. Joining the 100 Club costs £10 per quarter and will give you the opportunity to win prizes £150, £100, and £50, every three months. There are currently vacancies available. You may take out as many of the “100 Club” numbers as you wish at £10 each, subject only to availability; and remember “You have to be in to win!”  Application forms can be found in the Hall, on the Lisvane Memorial Hall website; www.lisvanememorialhall.co.uk, or can be obtained from our Treasurer, Sue Johnson, 5 Hillcot Close, Lisvane, Cardiff CF14 0TN
